Patrick Copas

From: TANCEVSKI Aleksandar <Aleks. TANCEVSKI@rms.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 17 July 2018 5:32 PM

To: Patrick Copas

Cc: PRASAD Nav N

Subject: RE: sharon Caltex Kurnell Refinery Conversion Works - 2 Solander Street, Kurnell - SSD 5544

MOD 4 - Extension of Timing for Demolition Works

Categories: No Comment, Agency Response

Hi Patrick,

Roads and Maritime Services has reviewed the submitted information and raises no objection to the proposed
modification subject to all of Roads and Maritime requirements in our previous correspondence to DPE remain valid.

Regards,

Aleks





